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Circular 072-2023 
 
 

07 November 2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
FIRE TRAINING 9 & 16 NOVEMBER 2023. 
 
Our two-yearly Fire Training courses will take place on 9 and 16 November 2023 on site with an external 
training provider. 
 
All security guards and Duty Managers will go through this training in order to be certified. 
Training will start in the mornings and carry on till 15:00.  From 15:00 – 16:30 there will be practical training 
on how to unroll fire hoses, connect them to the hydrants and how to operate them safely.  This will be 
followed by a practical simulation of how to extinguish a fire using a fire extinguisher. 
 
Should any of the Fire Marshalls or any interested residents wish to join the practical training, you are 
welcome to join in front of the Lifestyle Centre on the grass. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

   
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


